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Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
I am pleased to share with you, after half term, we will be able to provide afterschool care 
between us and the Scott Centre (please find their prospectus attached).  
 
You will need to make your bookings directly with the Scott Centre, who will let us know which 
pupils are attending each day. Spaces are limited and on a first come, first served basis - there are 
15 spaces available per day, due to the capacity of the minibus. Please contact Paige at the Scott 
Centre directly, to secure your spaces – her email address is scottcentre@youthoptions.org.uk   
 
To support parents/carers with costs, we will care for pupils within school, without charge, until 
the Scott Centre bus collects at around 4pm. This arrangement will be to see us through this 
academic year, with the goal to bring this fully in-house by next September. 
 
If you wish for your child to be cared for in school only until 4pm and not go on to the Scott 
Centre, there will be a charge of £4 for this. This will be booked directly with us, via Arbor – 
details will come out prior to half term.  
 
We are also in the process of mapping out a list of extra-curricular clubs, which will be provided 
from after half term, running from 3.15 – 4pm. These clubs will accommodate 12 children and 
will be charged at £1.50 per week, to cover the cost of resources. These will be on a first come, 
first served basis. You will need to sign up and pay for the half term in advance. Children 
attending wrap around care will still be eligible to join these clubs, however, would need to pay 
the nominal resources charge. All details for extra-curricular clubs and trips will come out to you 
next week.  
 
I hope this is helpful and will ease some of the challenges that you have faced with childcare this 
half-term.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Mrs Becky McManus  
Headteacher 
 

To love, to learn, to live…to leave a legacy 
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